
From: THE RT HON MICHAEL JACK MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A OAA

20 November 2008

Mr John Westmoreland
Secretary, Medlar-with-Wesham Parish Plan Steering Committee
3 Chapel Close
Wesham
Kirkham
Nr Preston PR4 3HB

Dear John

Thank you for your letter of 13 November and for your kindness and courtesy in sending 
me a copy of the Medlar-with-Wesham 2008 Parish Plan.

May I compliment you and whoever has produced the Plan on the competent nature of the 
recommendations put forward. I very much welcome the emphasis on both the built as well 
as the natural environment which forms a key part of your recommendations. For someone 
who has long tried to gain improvements for the station, I was particularly interested in 
your observations about what further changes ought to be made. I will certainly bear mind 
what you say on Page 20 of the Plan when I meet early next year with Northern Rail.

I am more than happy to work with the Parish Council if they think that I can be of 
assistance in helping to turn some of the excellent recommendations in the Plan into 
reality.

Thank you again for sending me a document which I found most interesting.

Yours sincerely

(signed)

The Rt Hon Michael Jack MP


